
The Implementation Status of the Advocacy for Insider Trading Prevention 
1. The Company’s new directors and managerial officers shall, within three months of 

assuming office, receive educational advocacy through documents or arrangements 

regarding "Insider Trading Prevention Management" and "Information Disclosure and 

Insider Trading Prevention Operating Procedures". New employees will receive this 

education during the new employee training conducted by the Human Resources 

Department. 

2. This year, MIC conducted a 2-hour educational advocacy for 47 current managerial officers 

and employees on November 24; and a 2-hour educational advocacy for directors on 

December 29. The directors were also reminded not to trade their stocks during the closed 

period 30 days prior to the publication of the annual financial report and 15 days prior to 

the publication of the quarter fiscal financial report. 

3. The content of the course includes: what insider trading is, the subjects covered by insider 

trading regulations, the extent of significant internal information, the subjects for buying 

and selling under insider trading regulations, the prohibited trading periods for insider 

trading, and the legal responsibilities associated with insider trading. 

4. All course related reports have been upgraded to the Company’s internal website for the 

reference of all employees. 
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Photos of the advocacy event 

  

  

  

  

 


